
 

Volunteer Architects Needed for 

Transformation Project in 

Tanzania 
 

Architects Sans Frontières Denmark (AUG) is excited to announce a new collaboration with MS 

Training Centre for Development Cooperation in Arusha, Tanzania, focusing on three key areas: 

creating a new common space, renovating existing buildings, and developing a plan for greater 

self-sufficiency on the campus. 

 

The Project: 

1. New Common Area: Design a permanent meeting space for large gatherings, protecting the 

community from the intense Tanzanian sun and rain. 

2. Renovation of Existing Buildings: Assess and develop a renovation project of the existing 

buildings struggling with poor ventilation and structural issues. 

3. Self-Sufficiency Project: Contribute to the master plan that guides MS TCDC toward a greener, 

more sustainable future. 

 

About You: 

• You have a degree in Architecture or related field. 

• You have a particular interest in sustainable design and/or building renovation. 

• You are passionate about volunteering and eager to work in a cross-cultural environment, with 

the possibility of participating in a field visit to Tanzania (preliminarily: 3-4 weeks, spring 25’). 

• You are ready to take on responsibility and ownership of the project, staying engaged 

throughout the process that will stretch over several months. 

• You are comfortable working independently, balancing the roles of both design architect and 

project manager, ensuring that the project is effectively coordinated and executed. 

• You are comfortable handling both communication and project material preparation in English. 

 

 

At Architects Without Borders, you should be able to commit a minimum of 5-10 hours per week 

and be flexible with evening meetings, as the project team often gathers in the afternoon/evening 

due to daytime work commitments. The work is voluntary and unpaid, but we offer various courses 

on development work, a friendly and supportive volunteer environment. 

 

Please send a motivated application and your CV to kpo@aug.ngo by January 5th, and tell us a 

bit about yourself and what you believe you can contribute. If you have any questions, feel free to 

contact the Project Manager, Karolina via mail for more information kpo@aug.ngo. 


